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28 September 2022 
 
 
Dan 
fyi-request-20551-20ca45a9@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Dan   
 
Request for information 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 14 September 2022 in 
which you requested: 
 

I request the Public Safety Network’s (PSN) Implementation Business Case 
(ImBC) that was recently submitted to Cabinet by Next Generation Critical 
Communications (NGCC) and subsequently approved. 

 
Your request is refused pursuant to section 18(d) of the OIA, as the information you 
requested will soon be publicly available on Police’s website. Police will provide you a link 
to the document once it is available.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Stephen Ferguson 
Next Generation Critical Communications Lead Entity Director 
New Zealand Police 
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